

Office of the Chancellor

Date: August 30, 2024

To: UAPB Students

From: Arkansas Secretary of State

RE: Voter Registration

REGISTER TO VOTE

If you wish to vote in Arkansas this November, you must be registered at least 30 days in advance of election day.

In Arkansas, you can register in person or by mail (but NOT online).

- o The in-person registration deadline for this year is Monday, Oct. 7, 2024.
- o If you're registering by mail, the paperwork must be postmarked by Monday, Oct. 7, 2024.

But why wait until the last minute? Register as soon as you can.

You can register in person at county clerk's offices, state revenue offices, public libraries, voter registration drives, military recruitment offices and at the Arkansas National Guard.

Visit the Arkansas Secretary of State's site for more <u>information about registering to vote</u> in Arkansas and/or to <u>confirm your voter registration status</u>.

For students, if you wish to register to vote outside of Arkansas, <u>more information</u> regarding voter registration in each state can be found here.

Constitution Day

As part of our commitment to civic education and by federal regulations, the University of Arkansas at Pine Bluff (UAPB) annually commemorates Constitution Day on September 17 to celebrate the significance of the U.S. Constitution and its impact on our lives. Each educational institution that receives Federal funds for a fiscal year must hold an educational program about the U.S. Constitution for its students. Annually, UAPB commemorates this momentous occasion on September 17 (or the week before or after if September 17 falls on the weekend). Information regarding related UAPB events is posted on the UAPB website. Additional Constitution Day resources are available on the U.S. Department of Education website.



1200 N. University Drive, Mail Slot 4982 · Pine Bluff, AR 71601 Office: (870) 575-8470 · Fax: (870) 575-4645 · Email: chancellor@uapb.edu www.uapb.edu/chancellor